
 

 

River Trails Park District 

Commissioner Candidate 

Questionnaire 

2021 

 
Thank you for your interest in the opening for commissioner at the River Trails Park 

District. The Board of Commissioners hopes to fill the position as soon as possible.   

 

Please fill out this questionnaire and return it to the River Trails Park District 

Administration Office, 401 E. Camp McDonald Road, Prospect Heights, IL  60070.  Feel 

free to continue on the bottom of the back sheet if you need more space. After the 

questionnaires are reviewed, candidates will be called to set up an interview time. This is 

a two year appointment. The next Consolidated Election will be held in 2019. 

 

Name:         Phone:      

 

Address:             

 

Email:              

 

1. How long have you lived in the River Trails Park District?      

 

2.  Have you ever attended a Board Meeting?   Yes    No    

 

3.  Why would you like to serve as a commissioner?       

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

4.  Do you use Park District programs and/or facilities?  Yes        No    

 

Please explain            

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

(Please turn over) 



 

 

5. Do you have any experience in local government or community involvement?   

 

Yes    No    

If yes, please explain. 

             

 

             

 

6. What special skills or knowledge do you have which you feel would be beneficial for 

the board and park district?   

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

 

7. Please feel free to make any general comments in the following space. 

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

             

 

 

Thank you for your time and interest.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email Bret Fahnstrom, CPRE, Executive 

Director at Bfahnstrom@rtpd.org or call (847) 463-3728. 

mailto:Bfahnstrom@rtpd.org

